Dear Belk Customer Service,

My account was deactivated due to a returned payment, and I would kindly like to appeal so that you can reactivate it. Unfortunately, I had the wrong router number for my PNC, because it is the one I listed as my second account number, so I have used it regularly  

I ask you kindly confirm from the document attached that I had money that day it was for deduction since it Fall from 48 hours’ period to me more exact the next day.  After this event, I went to the bank and requested the routing number so I can have it accurate for future payments.

For the payment due in October it is going to be returned probably again because I spend money after I made the transaction and it went below to 0.50 cents.

At this moment I have learned how long it takes Belk for to process the payment and that I have corrected the routing number, so I have the plan to be more attentive to the amount of money I spend when paying for the service. 

It is important that I got the account open so I can have the freedom to buy my personal items in this great store that I enjoy to buy and do not affect my credit FICO score. 

Please, let me know the way forward. I will be waiting for your positive response on this matter, thank you in advance for your understanding and help.

�What I mean here is that because I do not use the PNC account often it has error such as the wrong routing number.


�General comments: What would you write if you were had  to tell them to open you account. Be more creative.





